The Peter O'Connor Foundation received this letter of thanks from Bishop Peter Ramsden of the Anglican Diocese of Port Moresby:

From: Peter Ramsden <psramsden.pomanglican@gmail.com>

Date: Fri, Sep 19, 2014 at 8:29 AM

Subject: Re: O'Connor Funds for Anglican Church

To: [Peter O'Connor Foundation board members and others]

Dear All,

Thank you for making the arrangements for the 3rd quarter O'Connor cheque for the Anglican Diocese of POM.

This leaves one quarter in 2014 and all of 2015 under the terms of our agreement.

The main beneficiary is the Christ the King School at ATS and I once again thank O'Connor Foundation for enabling this school to take off and now to provide education for over 250 children.

I "go finish" at the beginning of next week so from now on Amos Misirait and Rachel Abijah are the Anglican contacts for O'Connor Foundation.

Thanks again and God bless.

Bishop Peter